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Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● Congratulations to 7th grader Wes Shaw and 8th grader Jacob Avalos for winning the
Republican Women’s Essay contest and to 7th grader Lilah Branham-Natales and 8th
grader Kaitlyn Navarro for winning the art contest. Students were recognized at a
special luncheon last Thursday and will be recognized tonight at the school board
meeting.

● If your child received paperwork for ELA credit recovery, classes begin tomorrow through
Thursday after school from 3:15-4:15 and attendance is mandatory.

● La Habra High School counselors will be on campus Thursday to register 8th graders
during PE classes. Students need to bring their registration card that they received in
their PE class last week along with their summer school form. If your child did not get
these documents in their packet, you must complete the high school registration process
and then retrieve these papers directly from La Habra High School.

● Students participating in Music Man will be bussed from campus on Thursday for their
rehearsal at La Habra High School.

● Come support our girls basketball team and boys soccer team on Thursday for their
games at Lake Center Middle School at 3:30 p.m.

● There is a school site council meeting on Thursday at 3:30 p.m.

● Don’t forget to buy your tickets for Music Man this week at the La Habra High School
performing arts center. Shows are Friday, Saturday and Sunday and you must purchase
tickets in advance using this link:
https://www.onthestage.tickets/show/lowell-joint-school-district-performing-arts/65efb5f88e62971
ab905ee7d?ots-cmpgn-refer=PATRONEMAILMC1&utm_source=OnTheStage&utm_medium=em
ail&utm_campaign=PATRONEMAILMC1

● We want to wish our wind ensemble and drumline the best of luck this weekend. The
wind ensemble is one of only three middle schools state-wide to qualify for this
opportunity to perform at the CMEA state festival at Cerritos College. Drumline will
compete in the championships on Saturday at Cal State San Bernardino. Good luck
Trojans!
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